From: reqistrar

To: Janet Sakauye
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0041
Date: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 3:38:47 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 6:43 PM

To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0041

-- Name --
Melanie Oudshoormn

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I would like to oppose any distribution increase on hydro from London Hydro.

Hydro is already too expensive and when I heard that Ontario sells excess hydro for less to the U.S. it only upsets
me more. The people here should be getting a break, paying less not more, stop selling surplus hydro and give it to
the customers. Wages don't increase with inflation so our bills shouldn't

either. Thank you.

-- Attachment --





